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Stewart deserves road agency board seat

Greg Stewart was recently
township supervisor for Bedford.
During his tenure, he has made
progress with creating a more
positive partnership with the Mon-
roe County Road Commission. It
is not where the residents want it,
but it is what it is.

It seems the support from MCRC
for Bedford Township is second
nature. It feels like the township

is on a totally different planet. It is
vital that we have strong represen-
tation from Bedford to speak and
deal with MCRC.

Mr. Stewart is willing to be a
partner to MCRC and to Bedford
officials and residents.

Mr. Stewart should be consid-
ered for the seat on MCRC.

Ernie Brancheau
Temperance
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Letters on matters of public
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